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Dear	Sir	/	Madam,		
I	am	writing	to	you	in	support	of	a	fair	price	for	a	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff,	that	
represents	the	true	price	of	solar	power	and	encourages	those	who	have	moved	
to	solar	to	remain	on	the	grid	and	contribute	to	the	energy	network	(rather	than	
move	off	grid,	causing	increases	in	electricity	costs	for	those	that	remain	on	the	
grid,	due	to	the	high	cost	of	maintaining	the	network).	The	solar	feed-in	tariff	
must	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity,	and	needs	to	be	
regulated	to	ensure	the	tariff	is	offered	by	all	regulators	as	a	minimum.	I	will	be	
moving	to	solar	power	in	the	near	future	and,	like	many	people	I	know	in	the	
area	where	I	lie,	will	be	making	a	decision	as	to	whether	I	should	remain	on	the	
grid	or	not.	Installing	solar	power	is	a	major	investment,	and	an	individual	
contribution	to	the	energy	network.	Only	a	fair	solar	feed-in	tariff	price	will	
ensure	people	remain	on	the	grid,	and	continue	to	invest	in	our	energy	network.		
Regards,	Therese	Greenlees	
	
Therese	Greenlees		
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